

## **MEMORANDUM**

June 2021

## **COVID 19 UPDATE**

Audience: Presidents, Directors of Administration, Directors of Surf Sports, Directors of

**Education, Directors of Lifesaving, Directors of Junior Activities.** 

Date: 22<sup>nd</sup> June 2021

Contact: Jenni Darwin

**P:** 4353 0299

E: <u>clubdevelopment@slscc.com.au</u>

SLSCC wishes to remind all clubs to review their Covid safety protocol. This includes ensuring:

- A Covid Safety plan is in place.
- A Covid Safety Officer is appointed and oversees all Covid Safety issues.
- The Club operates a QR code sign in for everyone entering the club using the Service NSW QR Code Sign in.
- Social distancing requirements are maintained and limits of capacity of indoor spaces adhered to.

All cubs should ensure that the Covid Safety Officer and management team regularly review the current guidelines including locations for mask wearing indoors and current Covid hotspots and ensure that club users have access to the latest updates, which can be found on the NSW Health Website here:

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates#nsw-covid-19-case-locations

For templates, the latest information relevant to SLS and resources, please go to the SLSNSW website here:

https://www.surflifesaving.com.au/resources/coronavirus-covid-19-updates-resources-slsnsw-clubs

For any further enquiries, please contact Jenni on 0478 289868 or at <a href="mailto:clubdevelopment@slscc.com.au">clubdevelopment@slscc.com.au</a>

